
   

 

Welcome back to school and Ramadan Mubarak to our 

Stebon families, staff & community that celebrates!   
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Stebon Primary School’s 

Read our most 

recent Ofsted 

report here 

Attendance 

Every day matters – Every 

minute counts! 

Stebon’s magic number is 

97%. This is because we are 

aiming for 97% attendance. 

This week’s whole school 

attendance was 95.6%  

Come on Stebon! 

Congratulations to Y2 Brian 

Cox class who had 100% 

attendance this week!  

Key dates for this term: 

Mon 24 Feb - Fri 4 Apr 2025: 

School open for spring term 

Wed 5 - Wed 11 Mar 2025: 

Travelling Book Fair 

Thu 6 Mar 2025: World Book 

Day 

Mon 17 - Fri 21 Mar 2025: 

Thinking of Others Week 

Mon 31 Mar 2025: School 

closed for Eid 

Tue 1 Apr - Thu 3 Apr 2025: Y3 

performances 

 

Click below for: 

Term dates for 2024 - 2025 

Updated: PE & Swimming Timetables 

2024 -25 

Nov 2024 - Apr 2025 Lunch Menu 

World Book Day: Thursday 6th March - ONE WEEK TO GO 

 

World Book Day is approaching quickly and we will be celebrating at 

school on Thursday 6th March. We are very excited about the opportunity 

to celebrate our love of books and reading here at Stebon! 

 

There are a few different ways that we will be celebrating World Book Day. 

 

We are encouraging children to create costumes at home and come to 

school dressed up as a character from a book. We’ll be having our annual 

runway show in school, with prizes awarded in each phase. 

We’ll be reading and talking about our favourite books in special reading 

sessions during the school day so please remember to remind your child to 

bring in their favourite stories. Other activities will include some mystery 

storytime readers and a ‘Drop Everything And Read’ alarm. 

 

The Travelling Book Fair will be at Stebon from Wednesday 5th to Thursday 

11th March, World Book Day tokens can be used to buy books from the Fair. 

 

As usual, all pupils at the school have received their £1 book token. This can 

be used at most retailers and bookshops to 

either purchase a World Book Day book for 

free, or to receive £1 off any children’s book of 

your choice. 

 

There is also a special themed lunch menu for 

next Thursday, keep reading to check it out. 

 

If you have any questions about arrangements for World Book Day please 

don’t hesitate to get in touch. 

 

We can’t wait to see the costumes the children create!  

https://stebon.org.uk/
https://twitter.com/stebon_primary
https://reports.ofsted.gov.uk/provider/21/144235
https://reports.ofsted.gov.uk/provider/21/144235
https://stebon.org.uk/term-dates/
https://stebon.org.uk/health-wellbeing/pe-swimming/
https://stebon.org.uk/health-wellbeing/pe-swimming/
https://stebon.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/10/Stebon-Lunch-Menu-Nov-2024-Apr-2025.pdf
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Year 5 went on their residential to Hindleap this week and they had a fantastic time! They 

started with some team building activities and a night walk. They also did archery, climbing 

and tent building! 
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Home learning links including Mathletics & Accelerated Reader can be found on the Stebon website! 

 

https://stebon.org.uk/family-learning/

